
 

Dear Parents, 

 

There are now 12 weeks of lessons for children in Reception and Year 

1. These cover all the learning for the Summer term.  

 

Please click on the link below to access the learning: 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCP_FbjYUP_UtldV2K_-niWw 

 

I hope that you find this helpful. 

 

Regards 

 

Blanford Mere Primary School 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCP_FbjYUP_UtldV2K_-niWw

